
 
 
 

 

Highland Gynecology Expands to Highland Gynecology & Obstetrics, Welcoming 
New Provider 

 

 
 
 
October, 23, 2017, Hillsboro, Ohio- Highland Gynecology of Highland District Hospital’s Professional 
Services Corporation is pleased to announce it is expanding services to now include obstetrics care. 
Highland Gynecology & Obstetrics would like to welcome Dr. Fred Courtney to their practice, partnering 
with Dr. Brian Jolitz. Dr. Courtney will be performing deliveries and surgeries at Highland District 
Hospital, and is currently accepting new obstetrics and gynecological patients, and Dr. Brian Jolitz is 
currently accepting new gynecological patients. Dr. Courtney is highly experienced in primary and 
clinical care, preventative medicine, cesarean deliveries, gynecological evaluations, minimally invasive 
surgeries, prenatal care and management, and management of routine and high risk obstetrical 
conditions. Dr. Courtney and his wife Jamie now reside in Hillsboro, are animal lovers, and have plans to 
start a farm- all while raising their three children in Highland County. His shared office with Dr. Jolitz is 
located at 1121 Northview Drive, Hillsboro, Ohio 45133. Please call 937.393.4390 today to schedule an 
appointment with either provider.  


